
 

 
 
 

Sunderland Safeguarding Adults Multi-Agency Training Programme 
 
 

Safeguarding Adults: Self-Neglect & Hoarding 
Full Day Course 

(9:30am – 4:00pm) 
 
 

Who Should Attend 
 
This course is for anyone who works directly with people within the 
community. Housing, Social Work, Police, Fire Service, Ambulance Service, 
Domiciliary Care, Occupational Therapists, Physiotherapists, Environmental 
Health, Health Care Staff, and General Practitioners would find this course 
particularly useful. It is beneficial to have a good understanding of the Mental 
Capacity Act before attending.  
 

Aims 
 

• For frontline staff to identify self-neglect and hoarding and apply a 
range of interventions  

• To raise awareness of issues relating to Hoarding and Self Neglect 

• To ensure early intervention in supporting people who hoard and 
/ or self-neglect 

 

Learning Outcomes 
 

By the end of the session participants will have knowledge: 
 

• To prevent the escalation of self-neglect / hoarding 

• To support the person self-neglecting / hoarding to address underlying 
causes  

• To support the person to change behaviours 

• To address risk 

• To recognise legal frameworks 

• To understand the psychological / mental health issues associated with 
hoarding 

• To outline key challenges 

• To identify features of the organisational context of practice and multi-
agency responses that reflect good practice 

 
 
 



                                   Dates and Times 
 
This training course will be available on dates/times as shown on the training 
dates schedule on the SSAB website.  Please visit www.sunderlandsab.org.uk 
and go to the ‘Training’ tab for more details.  
 

How to Book 
 
To book onto this course please contact the Learning and Skills Service: 
learningandskills@sunderland.gov.uk 
 
It is expected that any candidates attending this course will have 
recently completed Basic Awareness E-learning Training in 
Safeguarding Adults. 
 
 

http://www.sunderlandsab.org.uk/
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